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STATEMENT BY THE CUBAN SOLIDARITY CAMPAIGN (GHANA) ON THE REPORTED 

ATTACK ON CUBAN EMBASSY IN WASHINGTON D.C. 

OCTOBER 3, 2023 

The Cuban Solidarity Campaign (CSC) here in Ghana, condemns in no uncertain terms, the 26th September 

reported barbaric attack on THE CUBAN EMBASSY, on 2630 16th Street Northwest, in the Adams 

Morgan neighbourhood, Washington, D.C.  This is most unfortunate and unacceptable.  

The CSC urges the U.S. Office of National Security to, not only speedily investigate the attack and 

ascertain the justification for such, but also bring the perpetrators to book. The motivation must obviously 

have been from the needless strained diplomatic relations between the U.S.A and Cuba which is not doing 

any good. And, continuously hurting the people of Cuba. The earlier this fight between an elephant and a 

deer, ended, the better it will be for our world and indeed all, to get some peace of mind.  

America must, going forward, do all it can to ensure effective protection and security for all diplomatic 

facilities, especially THE CUBAN EMBASSY, on their land.  

SIGNED:                                                                                                                                                   

 

CONVENER                                                                                                                                          

CUBAN SOLIDARITY CAMPAIGN 

  

 

 

 

 


